DATE: May 1, 2012

TO: The Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Chris Abele, County Executive
SUBJECT: Appointment of Chris Lindberg

Pursuant to Sec. 59.17(2)(b) Wis. Stats, and subject to confirmation of your Honorable Body, I am
pleased to reappoint Mr. Chris Lindberg to the position of Director of Information Management Services
Division for Milwaukee County.

In his brief time with Milwaukee County, Mr. Lindberg has identified ways to move IMSD to a more
enterprise-based platform that will allow Milwaukee County to position itself as a leader in IT solutions
in government in the next decade. Mr. Lindberg’s vision and leadership will further IMSD’s goals to
serve Milwaukee County Departments and taxpayers.

Mr. Lindberg’s depth of experience in strategic planning, technical architecture, content/knowledge
management and the implementation of enterprise-grade solutions continues to benefit his work daily.

- While working as an executive and senior manager in information technology he has managed multi-
million dollar budgets and projects.

Attached is a copy of Mr. Lindberg’s resume.

I am confident that Mr. Lindberg will continue to bring the leadership and vision needed to Information
Management Services and I urge you to give this appointment your favorable consideration.

Chris Abele
Milwaukee County Executive

Attachment

cc: Supervisor Willie Johnson, Chair, Finance and Audit Committee
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors
Steve Cady, Research Analyst, Finance Committee

Carol Mueller, Committee Clerk, Finance Committee
Chris Lindberg
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